
 

 
 
 
 

Freehold Borough / Freehold Township - Municipal Alliance Committee 
                                               

Minutes of the April, 2019 Meeting 
 

The meeting of the Freehold Municipal Alliance was called to order by Jeff Friedman at 12:07 p.m. on 
Wednesday, April 10, 2019 at Freehold Intermediate School. 
 

       In attendance:  Linda Altini, Kathy Andrejco, John Bates, Dianne Brethauer,  Antoinette Ceciarelli, 
Courtney Colford, Heather Elkin, Jeff Friedman, Annette Jordan, Tiffany Larkin, TJ McGowan, , 
Barbara McMorrow, Debra Preston, Ellie Shemtov, and Sharon Shutzer. 

       Guests:  
 Gregory Lills, Ashley Regan, Tammy Tely Monde and J. Partick McMorrow 
 

Minutes  
 
A motion to approve the minutes was made by Barbara McMorrow and seconded by Sharon. The 
motion was approved. 
 
Announcements 

 
Barbara McMorrow announced that she will be retiring from Public Office at the end of 2019. 
 
Reports 
 
Treasurer's Report  
 
The opening balance in the treasury is $32,772.72. Total revenue $0.00.  Total disbursement 
$4,138.86.  Ending balance $26,633.86. A motion to approve the treasurer’s report was made by 
Barbara McMorrow and seconded by T.J. McGowan. The motion was approved. 

 
Chairman’s Report 
 

        None. 
 

Coordinator's Report 
 

• Chocolate Fundraiser – Monies are being collected – if all chocolate is sold we will net 
$1,620.00 to the Alliance. 

• Debra Preston and I gave updates on the Golf Outing. 
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Committee Reports 
 

       Community Outreach  
 

• The Alliance newsletter released was released 4/1/19. 
• Annette Jordan is checking into the Alliance participating in the Freehold Boro Memorial Day 

Parade 
• Annette Jordan also review our advertisement in the school Playbills. 

 
 
       Fundraising 
 

• Continuing to get sponsorships for the Golf Outing. 
 
 
 

  Law Enforcement  
 

• TJ McGowan reviewed Legalization of Marijuana has been delayed again. 
        

Youth and Education Programs 
 

• Matt Bellace Student and Parent presentation at FIS and Barkalow were a great success 
• Cross-age training was a wonderful program for the High School students as well as the 6th 

grade students 
• Vaping detection devices are being installed in the rest rooms at the High School. 
• Heather Elkin asked for additional funds for Kindness Program $300.00 was approved. 

 
New Business  
 
Old Business/Other Business 
 

• Barbara McMorrow review the Former Governor McGreevey Program, he will be our guest 
speaker for our upcoming Golf Outing. 

• Barabara McMorrow the commercial advertising of the Juul Vaping device. 
• Sharon Schutzer explained how her grandchild enjoyed our Lifeskills program. 
• CFC Loud and Clear were present at our meeting and review some of their upcoming 

programs. 
 

Next Meeting 
• The meeting will be held May 8thth  – 12:00 p.m.  at the Five Star Café – Freehold Borough 

High School, Freehold, NJ. 
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